
 
September 21st, 2017 
 
 
Dear Nordstrom Supplier, 
 
Nordstrom is moving its EDI traffic to the OpenText/GXS TGMS network on Tuesday, October 17, 2017 
at 9:30 AM PT. 
 
This is for our Nordstrom full line (FLS), Rack, Nordstrom.com and Canadian divisions for the qualifiers 
and IDs listed below: 
 

01:007942915  ZZ:NORDJWN 
01:007942915A  ZZ:NORDJWNASN 
01:007942915T  ZZ:NORDNPG 
12:2062334500  ZZ:NORDTIB 
12:2062335525  ZZ:NORNPGA 
12:2062335525L  ZZ:NORD089 
12:2062335525O  ZZ:NORD299 
12:2062336352  ZZ:NORD399 
12:2062336664  ZZ:NORD499 
12:2063032641  ZZ:NORD569 
ZZ:NORDASN  ZZ:NORD599 
ZZ:NORDINTL  ZZ:NORD699 
ZZ:NORDINTLASN  ZZ:NORD799 

 
Note: Our drop ship division will not be migrating to GXS.  All drop ship vendors will continue to use 
Drop Ship Commerce (DSCO). 
 
If you maintain your own internal routing tables, please be sure you update your system to point to 
GXS on Tuesday, October 17, 2017 at 9:30 AM PT. 
 
As always, please be sure to monitor your 997 (functional acknowledgment) after the migration to 
ensure Nordstrom is receiving all data you are sending. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Nordstrom at EDI.Group@Nordstrom.com.   
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
Debbie Nyquist 
IT Manager 
NORDSTROM  
Supplier Compliance website: www.nordstromsupplier.com  
Canada Compliance website: www.nordstromsuppliercanada.com  
Supplier Compliance Help-line: 1.877.444.1313 
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